 Dear Parents,
This week, our story was ‘The enormous turnip’. The children have been retelling the story and they have also made up their own story and created different characters.
In Maths, we have worked on flat 2D shapes and relative position.
Wellies Wednesday was quite magical this week with the sunshine and the frost covering the ground, grass and leaves. 
We had rehearsals at the Church for our nativity play. The children have been brilliant and we can’t wait for the performance next week.
Next Monday, we will have a dress rehearsal for the senior citizens and the school.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Then the performances for the parents are on Tuesday at 2pm and Wednesday at 5.30pm. you are welcome to come to one of them or both!
The cast of the nativity is as follow:
· Megan is Mary, Hugh is Joseph, Joseph is a king, Archie, Charlie and Arthur are sheep, Jessica and Tilly are angels and Alice is the star.
Next week:	 - Cooking! 
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely week end!
Class 1 team











	
